| | 203 18
B DA
A0FEEmE (CO0T
BRI ERRTHI IO YV ABREFENLTHD . TN BENORVER YL ANERE
R3oTETIEY. (EERTEAA198118, 4H20A38ROBEENHTIET,
0 4F 1981, ERAZOY-DILERNTIIAI-HREL. RETIBER 15 HRaN THE
RTIETTY L, CORPIBHR SRR ERE B PRI EEA TR,

;{Dﬁibbﬁjkgﬁjéiz AETH, UTORISETET o
AETE, SIEE . BELROBLECENTENFTOT, KR ILoTHE, SR ERAICH E2ENT
LKCTEITE BN LNE R,

1. LL,%;%(;OM EUWHh AhHhlp& F ZhH<U h C
B RBN SR TR ﬁﬁ%ﬁ%mﬂ MEREEAOEENELENE LNEEAOT. £—4

VA4 r%famﬁﬁmum LTLREL,

LKA ®3C5

2. —-,'-W/\OJME(:JL\?
M%ﬁ%u BE(at SHEE .

PR DES

3. BAEBIOLT - |
RIUTAPED. V8-V F B, BANEOINFHEN LoNIL TS L ERTREL TERE
BEELET, 2 ANEIORRE- TS,

4, liﬁﬁ(;oL\T

F

‘f‘li‘f;u*llﬁﬁ_l tbi?’

M2ES AN

5. Y- ’JJL,EEJJ(LﬂE .:.@&tat,)(:)ut

ESHh HLE 5L N 2 b

LEOR. Y—DILEEEKIEELET . BRIICONTIZ A EE LET .

LedLaedh 2 &S

6. ?‘%ﬁli?ﬁfb(%OL\F'b (HDES tWifh i) nE A hHL (MDES
KEEEETRRBEBCHITE., HIBREIEEA. Uh L. TERRDERIC SR B EREL

CLEPILHSE VA < N L{BES < F 0 FTh U
MK R AKEF FA
[CLEPILYIE L r‘-‘-‘<| _}u x T*'L\glflii( ﬁuitr) >_<t._t wzl
BAMKEEIRAKREE =F 80 8=



April 21t Reiwa 3
To all students
Warning on COVID-19

The tested positive cases of COVID-19 in both Fukuoka and Saga prefectures have been on the rise and
especially the new variant which is supposedly more transmissible has been spreading rapidly. In fact we
saw 11 cases on April 19" and 38 cases on April 20" respectively in our prefecture.

Regarding the former case, there was a cluster infection during the club activity that Saga university students
involved. Recently we also confirmed one of our students who tested positive being quarantined now at the
local hotel. Fortunately we didn’t see any other cases on campus who contacted closely with this patient.

Considering this current situation, we decided to take the following measures.

Our academy will continue to do our best to prevent from further infection. Please note that there might be
a stricter measure being imposed depending on the situation.

’

1. Class
We will continue the online - offline hybrid education based on the original timetable. There might be some
changes from the face-to-face to the remote, so please collect the information from the relevant sources
such as student portal site regularly.

2. Access to the inside campus
At this moment, we don’t set any restrictions on your entry into each campus.

3. Volunteering and internships
We will allow students to get involved in those activities as long as the host organizations have enough
infection prevention measures in place. For more information, please contact with your host organizations.

4. Library
Il be open as usual.

5. Club activities
Club activities including expedition and training camp will not be permitted for the time being. We will make
the further announcement as soon as we decide when the reopening will take place.

6. Job hunting
We understand that job hunting is the critical point in your life, so we don’t set any restrictions on this matter.

However please try to promote remotely based job huntings as much as possible.

7. Off-campus life
Refrain from eating out and always keep in mind not to catch, transmit and bring the COVID-19.

8. Things that you need to keep working on.

Put your mask on inside the campus
Sanitize your hands when entering the buildings
Ensure social distancing

KUGINO Keniji, President of Nishikyushu University
FUKUMOTO Yuji, President of Nishikyushu University Junior College



